PSC ANNOUNGEMENT

January 12, 2025

UPDATE ON RECENT PSC TASKS

1. We have completed the Church/Pastor Profile. These communicate who we are as a
congregation and what our pastoral aspirations are. They can be found on the UPC Website.
If you know of possible candidates, please encourage them to apply by connecting them with
Bruce and MGI.

2. We have begun the preliminary interviews with potential candidates. This is the 1st step in a 3-step
process for each candidate. The 1st meeting is to get a feel for a potential candidate. 2rd will be a
more in-depth interview after a small group has listened to sermons and looked at whatever else we
can discover about the candidate. The 3rd step will be even more intense after the entire team has
done a review of the candidate. With each step we are hoping to narrow down the candidates.

As areminder, the committee is not at liberty to discuss candidates’ personal information. This is
for their sake as well as ours.

WHAT’S NEXT?

1. We have several 1st meetings in the upcoming weeks and will follow those with the second

step of the process.

HOW CAN THE CONGREGATION HELP?

1. Please take the time to read the Church/Pastor Profiles and be praying about how the Lord

will bring that man to us.

2. Letus know your thoughts/prayers/questions. You can do this via one of two methods: our
google form questionnaire (link in crosstalk notes), or talk face-to-face with a PSC member.

3. Please pray with and for us. We need wisdom, discernment and guidance from the Lord.



